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CALL :
“RECIPE FOR SUCCESS: STUDY
WHILE OTHERS ARE SLEEPING;
WORK WHILE OTHERS ARE LOAFING;
PREPARE WHILE OTHERS ARE
PLAYING; AND DREAM WHILE
OTHERS ARE WISHING.”



― WILLIAM A. WARD, MOTIVATIONAL

WRITER

QUOTE OF WEEK:

LOCATION:



OVERNIGHT PREFECTS TRAINING CAMP AT NAIVASHA IN
PICTURES



Mr. Kisenyu Head of Department Creative Arts delivers his talk.

Senior High Head of School 
Mrs. Sharma delivering her speech.

Senior High Teaching & Learning 
Coordinator Mr. Mugo gives a key

speech.

Junior High Head of School 
Mrs. Sujata Yanamandra addressing

Year 9 students.

Junior High Deputy  Head of School 
Mr. Nelson addressing Year 9

students.
Key Stage 3 Teaching & Learning

Coordinator Mrs. Rakhi.
Mr. Gitau Mathematics 

Head of Department delivers his talk.

Mrs. Janet Kimani English Head of
Department .

Food & Nutrition teacher Ms.
Magdaline Kobia.

Key Stage 4 Teaching & Learning
Coordinator Mrs. Nidhi in her office
preparing her presentation for the Year 9
subject selection talk.

YEAR 9 SUBJECT SELECTION IN PICTURES AT THE
AUDITORIUM



LIONS CLUB INTERNATIONAL WORLD PEACE ART CONTEST
Vritti Shah of 9F signed up for the annual Lions International World Peace Art Competition
and her entry was awarded 3rd prize at the district level of Kenya, Uganda and Seychelles.
Her entry, together with the 1st and 2nd prize winning entries later represented the district at
the International level.

The Art that won the heart of judges.

Vritti Shah receives a Certificate of Merit from
the Curricular Co-Cordinator  – Mrs. Nita
Jankharia at the assembly, flanked by the Head
of School Mrs. Sujata Yanamandra.

Head of School Mrs. Sujata Yanamandra
appreciates Lions Art Competition winner Vritti
Shah at the assembly grounds.



Junior High Year 10 students and students from other schools pose for a group photo with the 
U.S. Ambassador to Kenya, H. E Meg Whitman.

SPARKLE PROGRAMME - A VISIT TO AFRICA DEVELOPMENT
CENTER (MICROSOFT AFRICA Development center)
The Sparkle Program, curated by the U.S. Embassy in collaboration with Microsoft Africa
Development Center, invited 15 of our female students. This program targeted exceptional girls
ages 15 and older who have a demonstrated interest in science, technology, and how things
work. It was designed to inspire young girls to pursue careers in Science Technology
Engineering and Math (STEM) by presenting them an opportunity to ask questions and tinker
with technology available on site. They learned about design thinking and problem solving as
they went through specially prepared experiences leading up to a mini hackathon at the end of
the day. 

3 of our students (Kaavya Saraswathi Subramanian, Prisha Sinha, Khushi Mitulkumar Karia-
captain of the team of 6 girls) won the hackathon. They were awarded by the 
U.S. Ambassador to Kenya, H. E Meg Whitman.



SPARKLE PROGRAMME - A VISIT TO AFRICA DEVELOPMENT
CENTER (MICROSOFT AFRICA Development center) FROM

STUDENT'S PERSPECTIVE

A group of selected girls from year 10
recently had the opportunity to visit the
Microsoft office as part of a school
excursion. The visit was aimed at providing
the students with an insight into the world of
science and technology and the corporate
world and to encourage young girls to
partake in this field.

Upon arrival, the students were greeted by
friendly staff who gave them a tour of the
facility. They were shown the different
departments such as software development,
marketing, and research and development.
The students were amazed by the sheer size
and scale of the office, with its modern décor
and state-of-the-art equipment.

The highlight of the visit was the interactive
session with the employees. The students
were given a chance to ask questions and
learn about the different job roles in the
company. The employees were very
accommodating and provided the students
with valuable information on career paths,
education requirements, and the importance
of continuous learning. 

Apart from the employees, the students were
also given a chance to meet and interact with
the U.S. Ambassador from the U.S embassy.
The students were also given the opportunity
to take part in a Hackathon, where they were
given problems faced by the world and had
to provide valid and practical solutions for
such. 

PRISHA SINHA
YEAR 10A

Overall, the visit to Microsoft was an
enriching experience for the students. It
provided them with a glimpse into the real
world of technology and the corporate
environment, and showed them the
possibilities of pursuing a career in this field.
The visit was truly inspiring and motivated the
students to work hard towards achieving
their goals.




